

June 19, 2018

Commissioner Dave Jones,
California Department of Insurance
C/O Bruce Hinze, Attorney IV
45 Fremont Street
23rd Floor
San Francisco, CA 94105
mergercomments@insurance.ca.gov

RE: CVS and Aetna

Dear Commissioner Jones:

I am writing to you in regard to the CVS Health and Aetna proposed transaction. Our company, Optima Medical Management Group, has had a very positive relationship with Aetna in the San Diego market. We currently contract with Aetna as an IPA for our outpatient risk.

Aetna, together with Optima, has had a positive impact in contributing to better patient outcomes and the overall delivery of patient care to our membership. We feel that a joint Aetna and CVS Health would be better for the market, providers, and consumers and would positively impact the quality of care in California.

Yours sincerely,

Oscar Medina

Chief Executive Officer

Optima Medical Management Group

San Alle L

Phone: 619.259.6999